PUBLIC NOTICE REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (“RFP”) FOR LEGAL SERVICES

The Lowell Retirement Board (“Board™) is requesting qualification statements from recognized law firms
and individual attorneys within the Commonwealth of Massachusetts interested in providing legal services
for matters involving the Lowell Retirement System (“System™). The primary practice of law should be
public pension for the State of Massachusetts.

The RFP can be obtained by emailing: Shannon Dowd, Board Administrator at sdowd@lowellma.gov. The
deadline for receiving sealed written proposals is 4:00 PM. E.S.T. on December 28, 2023. The RFP packet
details will include the scope of services, qualifications, bid requirements and a schedule of dates. The
Lowell Retirement System reserves the right to reject any and all bids.



